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Dear Oregon Legislators,
I am aware that you will be considering  SB 1530, the cap-and-trade bill. I want to express my
opposition to the bill, and hope you will vote against it. It would create additional fiscal
burdens on us Oregonians and result in higher costs of living in a state that already costs too
much. Furthermore it is based on a political belief, not a fully vetted scientific understanding.
Please vote “no”.

Respectfully,
Paul Sprunger
Dundee, OR 97115
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